
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs R E Skidmore 

Sandown Drive                 Tel: 426968 

Bourne               

 
29th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PARTNERSHIP MATTERS 

 

I know we all understand the importance of getting the relationship right between home and 

school and through this we can ensure that our children achieve their personal success.  We have 

a formal agreement to pledge ourselves to try to achieve this level of positive ‘togetherness’.  

This is called our Home School Agreement which we introduce in Reception. 

 

This is signed when children start school but we believe it is important to revisit the agreement 

as the children progress through school and especially as children move from KS1 into KS2.  We 

would therefore be very grateful if you could read the attached with your child/ren.  A hard 

copy will be sent home with your child for you to sign and return to school by Friday 7th October 

2022. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs R E Skidmore 

Head of School 
 


